
Environment Report 
 
Dear Council, 
 
This year we will be splitting the spring conventions between three persons for our  
environmental visits. This Lions year the Environmental chairs will be splitting up the 
Spring Conventions (Conferences) with three people. We will decide at a later date who 
will go where. Last year Nancy and I split the nine districts and it was a large 
undertaking for two people to do the job. So having another person will give us a little 
breathing room.  
 
It would appreciated if we could have a table at each convention at no cost for our 
displays. Later in the year we will decide who will be visiting your area. We will have a 
table at the MD Convention please visit and support our efforts. 
 
Thank you. 
PC Enoch Rowland 
Environmental Chairperson 
 
 
 

 

 


